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MASS INTENTIONS 
CHURCH OF THE NATIVITY OF OUR LADY, DONORE      

 
Sunday       11am Hannah & Christy Coleman. 

  

Tuesday       9am  Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Wednesday  9am  Missa pro populo. 

Thursday     9am  Missa pro populo. 

Friday          9am  Missa pro populo. 

 

Sunday      11am  Séamus Craven. 

 

CHURCH OF THE NATIVITY OF OUR LADY, ROSSNAREE                                                                                                    
Saturday 6.30pm  Missa pro populo  
  
Saturday 6.30pm  Missa pro populo  
                     

  

If you have no cash you 

can just scan your phone 

over this QR code to 

contribute to the basket 

collection. 
 

 

INTO YOUR HANDS O LORD, WE COMMEND;  

Ann McCullough, Oldbridge. 
 

                                                                                                                   

 

ST. BERNADETTE'S RELICS TO VISIT IRELAND 'Go in procession' 

In September and October this year, the relics of 

Saint Bernadette will journey on pilgrimage to 

Ireland for the very first time, visiting every diocese 

in the country. This very special, once-in-lifetime 

event will provide an opportunity for people of all 

ages and backgrounds to experience the special 

gifts and charisms of Lourdes in their diocese. 

During the thirteenth apparition, the Virgin Mary 

asked of Bernadette, “Go and tell the priests to build a chapel here and that people should come 

in procession.” Bernadette thus became the Virgin Mary’s missionary, passing on her request to 

Father Peyramale, the parish priest of Lourdes. Today, the Sanctuary Our Lady of Lourdes wants 

to respond to this request in a new way. The visitation of the holy relics is an opportunity to have 

Lourdes come to your diocese so that we can all experience the pilgrimage in Lourdes at home 

in Ireland. The tour runs from 4 September to 5 November 2024. 

For more information: https://stbernadette.ie/who-is-st-bernadette/ 

  

RCIA PROGRAMME 2024/25 Are you, or someone you know 

interested in becoming a member of the Catholic Church? The 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA), is a faith-formation 

process which prepares and supports adults who wish to become 

members of the Catholic Church.  Applications are currently 

being invited for this year’s programme which is due to 

commence in the autumn.  For further details, please contact the Parish Office or scan the QR code. 

 

LEAVING CERT Congratulations to the Class of 2024! We wish them every success 

and happiness as they follow their dreams! We assure them of our prayers as they 

discern what courses to take. In all their choices may they trust in Jesus and the grace 

of the Holy Spirit to inspire, guide and protect them in the years ahead.  

 

Hard to believe the summer holidays are almost over! As the school bags are 

dusted down and repacked and the schools gates open again, we wish all the 

children, students, families, teachers and staff, every blessing as the new academic 

year commences. Special good wishes to the infants starting school and the First 

Years beginning Post Primary education. 

Boyne TradFest in Drogheda from 20th - 22nd September 2024, celebrating the best of traditional 

Irish music with recitals, sessions, workshops, and more! Don’t miss the highlight concert on Saturday 

21st September at 8pm in St. Augustine's Church, featuring 'TG4 Composer of the Year' Michael 

Rooney (harp) and award-winning flutist June McCormack, joined by Music Generation Louth Harp 

Ensemble and traditional singers An Chéad Ghlúin Eile. Tickets €18/€12. 

Visit www.boynetradfest.ie for more information. 

 

 

MASS OFFERTORY COLLECTION (Basket Collection):  € 240    

PARISH DEVELOPMENT FUND    (Weekly Envelopes):  € 470 

 Donore Fund Account: 

IBAN IE38 AIBK 9320 9446 7323 44                 
  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

           

  

  
 

  
 

                  
  

 
   

 

 SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Helpline 1800 677 777 or 

Contact 087-0931068 
 

ACCORD  

For Marriage Preparation Courses or for marriage 

and relationship counselling www.accord.ie  

CHILD SAFEGUARDING 

See the church notice boards and diocesan 

website  

VOCATIONS 

Ever think about becoming a priest for the 

Diocese of Meath? Contact Fr. Mark  
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

(R.C.I.A.) 

A process for anyone enquiring about becoming a 

Catholic and for those baptised who never 

celebrated the Sacraments of Holy Communion or 

Confirmation.    More info on all the above on 

www.dioseseofmeath.ie 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
Lotto: 7, 9, 21, 24  

Consolation prizes of €25 Paddy McLoone & Walter P - 

Next week’s jackpot €2,360 

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL Church gate collection will be 

held on Saturday 31st August and Sunday 1st  September 

at all masses. Your continued support is greatly 

appreciated.    

St Marys GFC 24 Hour Walkathon in aid of the new 

juvenile pitch development will take place on Friday 30th 

August from 5pm until Saturday 31st August 5pm. Music, 

Entertainment and BBQ from 3-5pm on Saturday 31st 

August. Everyone welcome.   
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